U.S. CUSTOMS AND BORDER PROTECTION

Department of Homeland Security
PORT OF HOUSTON/GALVESTON

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE

DATE: NUMBER: FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT:
HOUSEA-15-008 Chief CBP Officer William Woods
July 27, 2015 (713) 454-8002

SUBJECT: Selection of Houston Area Centralized Examination Station

This notice is given in accordance with the provisions of Title 19, Code of Federal Regulations
Part 118.

U.S. Customs and Border Protection, Port of Houston/Galveston, advises the importing
community of the selection of St. George Warehouse as operator of a Centralized Examination
Station (CES) for the Port of Houston/Galveston.

Effective July 27, 2015, St. George Warehouse located at 4035 Underwood, Suite 200, Pasadena
Texas, 77507, will commence full CES operations. The CES will be open Monday through
Friday between the hours of 8:00am and 5:00pm.

]

[f you have any questions concerning this notice please contact Chief CBP Officer William
Woods at (713) 454-8002.

lu
Port Director
Houston/Galveston

DISCLAIMER: This information has been prepared for your convenience by the Customs and Border Protection staff at the
Houston Area Seaport Office. This material is intended to provide guidance. Recognizing that many complicated factors are
involved in CBP matters, an importer may wish to obtain a binding ruling under 19 CFR Part 177. Reliance solely on this
information may not be considered reasonable care. Importers are referred to Treasury Decision 97-96, which was published in the
Federal Register of December 4, 1997, and in the Customs Bulletin of December 1 7, 1997 for in-depth information on the concept of
reasonable care.
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